From: Peter Jones

Sent: 10 August 2017 11:17

To: Jones, Evelyn

Subject: Planning Application 2017/3487/P - 25 Shelton Street
Dear Sir

T understand that you're considering a proposed development of 25 Shelton Street.

I'm most concerned about the detrimental effect this would have on the quality of life for the myself and the
other residents of my building - 40 Earlham Street.

Despite this being in the centre of London, Covent Garden is a residential area. The noise from customers,
deliveries, waste collection etc would have an adverse impact on our building. Also, the potential for noise,
and cooking and smoking smells to be amplified by the courtyard would have a very negative impact on our
flats - all of which overlook that space.

Yours

Peter Jones

(40E, Earlham Street)

Sent from my iPhone



